
Report of the Senate Chairwoman 
December 1, 2023 

 

 

The SUNY Empire State University Senate has met once since the last University 
Council meeting. During those meetings, we considered two policy revisions (Graduate 
Admission Policy and Graduate Time Limit for Program Completion Policy) and 
reviewed several bylaws revisions.   
 
We will be meeting the morning of the College Council meeting. We meet again 
February 9th.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Thalia MacMillan 


